Washington Elementary School

Kasey Robinson, Principal

Dear Washington Elementary School Families,
Welcome to a new year at Washington School!

On behalf of the Washington Elementary School staff, | would like to extend a warm welcome to our online registration and
upcoming school year. I'm thrilled to introduce myself as the new principal of Washington School. After teaching here for more
than 20 years, this school truly feels like home to me. | am so excited to step into this new role and continue working with the
amazing students, families, and staff that make Washington such a special place. We value our partnership with families,
knowing that when we work together, students thrive!

Here are the important dates and details you need to know as we get ready for the 2025-2026 school year:

Class Placements: Will be available on Skyward by Monday, August 11th at 3:00 PM. No class lists will be posted.

Open House / Meet the Teacher - Bring your child and supplies to meet their teacher. Stop by anytime during your
grade’s time (no scheduled presentations):

e Get Set (Pre-K): Thursday, August 14 - 5:30-7:00 PM
*(Get Set families will receive registration and orientation details by mail and do not register online.)
Kindergarten: Friday, August 15 - 9:00-11:00 AM or 12:00-2:00 PM
1st Grade: Wednesday, August 13 - 5:00-6:00 PM
2nd Grade: Wednesday, August 13 - 6:00-7:00 PM

First Day of School:

e Friday, August 15, 2025
o First full day of 1st and 2nd Grade: (8:10-2:35)
o Open house only for Kindergarten. Families will attend 9:00-11:00 or 12:00-2:00 on this day as
detailed above. Kindergarten does NOT start on Fri. August 15th.

e Monday, August 18, 2025:
o  First full day of Kindergarten: (8:10-2:35)
o  First day of Get Set: AM class (8:00-10:35am), PM class (12:00-2:35pm)

For more information, please check the registration page on the Skyward website. If you have questions, please contact me at
krobinson@robinsonschools.com or call the school office at 618-544-2233.

We can’t wait to welcome you back! Enjoy the last few days of summer, and we look forward to a wonderful school year together.
Warmly,

Kasey Robinson
Principal, Washington Elementary School
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